
 

 
 

15 July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

STAFFING UPDATE 
 
I am pleased to inform you of teaching arrangements for September. 
 

Teacher Class 

Mrs Khalil Nursery 

Mrs Bruce Reception 

Mr Hammond Class 1 

Miss Duong Class 2 

Miss Gibbens Class 3 

Mrs Fitzpatrick Class 4 

Mrs Oates Class 5 

Miss Bamford / Miss Lloyd Class 6 

 
Please note the change of name that Mrs Sansom would like to be known as Miss Lloyd 
from September.   
 
Class transition days will be next Monday 18th July - Wednesday 20th July and the children 
will have the opportunity to meet their new teachers then. 
 
We will have our ‘Meet the Teacher’ session the first full week back on Wednesday 7th 
September 2022 after school so that parents can ask any individual questions to their child’s 
new teacher.  
 
We are pleased to announce that we have appointed Mr William Harrison and Miss Rebekah 
Priestley to our support staff team from September. We are very much looking forward to 
welcoming our new members of staff to the Holy Cross school community.  
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
 
Mrs McNamara 
Headteacher  


